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I want to lodge my opinion on abolishing this practice once and for all. 
 
There can be no justification for this trade to continue in this day and she, except for pure greed. 
You have an opportunity to end this practice once and for all, and, as a citizen of Australia, I 
would like you to echo my voice within your legislation please. 
 
Many Regards, 
 
Helen Cootes 


